
Posted 1.31.2024 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2/26/2024 at 7pm 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing shall be held before the City of Harris Planning Commission 
on Monday February 26th, 2024 at 7:00 PM at City of Harris City Hall located at 43970 Ginger Ave, Harris 
Minnesota, regarding the following matter: 

Amendments to the City Code to add a solar ordinance to regulate solar installments throughout the 
City.  

As such both written and oral comments will be heard. The Planning Commission will make a 
recommendation to the City Council for their consideration. The City Council will review the ordinance 
and may vote to adopt the proposed ordinance at the March 11, 2024 meeting at 7pm. Contact the City 
of Harris at 651-674-7546 or clerk@harrismn.com with any questions or concerns.  

Additional information is available from the city office during normal business hours. The public is 
invited to comment during the hearing or provide written comments at or prior to the hearing. All 
persons desiring to be heard with reference to the proposal will be heard at this meeting. 


